CLERB
Request to Speak Submission List: Special Meeting on July 7, 2024

1. Debbie Kamens



From:

To:

Cc:

Subject: CLERB Request to Speak Form
Date: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 3:19:21 PM

You've received a new form based mail from https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/clerb/request-to-
speak.html.

Values:

date :
7/9/24

agenda-item :
3

email :

name-address.firstname :
Debbie

name-address.lastname :

Kamens

name-address.street] :

name-address.street2 :

name-address.city :

name-address.state :

name-address.zip :

name-address.country :

complaint-number :

submit-statement :

Submit a statement. I am registering my position as stated below and I do not wish to speak.

comments :
My name is Debbie Kamens. I'm submitting these comments before the meeting, being unsure whether the new
executive officer or their status will be discussed in public sometime this evening.

Regarding that new officer, the substantial settlements regarding incidents in county jails underscore the urgent need
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for effective oversight in our jails. The significant public and legal scrutiny around these incidents emphasizes the
pivotal role CLERB plays in advocating for accountability and transparency. These ongoing challenges demonstrate
how important it is for CLERB to collaborate closely with the Board of Supervisors.

I urge that the new executive officer and the CLERB to proactively reach out to the Board of Supervisors,
leveraging their authority and resources to support CLERB's recommendations. I look forward to seeing CLERB's
continued work toward making meaningful policy changes.

submit-button :
Submit
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